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Patricia Heidorf

From: Jill Erickson

Sent: . Tuesday, November 22, 2016 7:46 AM

To: Greg Minikel; Dan Koski; Nick Reimer; Patricia Heidorf
Subject: RE: N.12th and Ahrens St.

There are normally 1-2 cars parked along Ahrens st. right in front of the house. Qccasionally there might be 4. Last
week there was 4 and they were bumper to bumper and it was difficult to see but if you slow down and use common
sense, there are no problems.

1 do see the bushes as being a problem in the cases when the cars are parked there though. They were smaller and now,
have gotien bigger.

| don't believe that putting signs up in this neighborhood would help, people do not obey the signs that are on the side
streets along N. 12™ St., especially the kids on the bikes. They don’t look for traffic and just keep going right through the
stop. There is the problems. | personally have been in two close calis this school year already.

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 12:00 AM
To: Dan Koski; Nick Reimer; Patricia Heidorf
Cc: Jill Erickson

Subject: FW: N. 12th and Ahrens St.

The attached photo was taken at about 4:45 P.M. on Monday, November 21st. No cars parked in front of the corner
property.

o I was out there on 11/10 at about 1:15 pm or so, and
there was only 2 cars out there.

My recommendation is to doing nothing and continue to monitor it.

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 11:49 PM
To: Greg Minikel

Subject:

Sent from my LG phone powered by Cellcom 4G LTE




